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Dear Patient(s) 

This letter is addressed to all patients living at this address registered with Rashmi 
Surgery 

I have previously written to you to inform you that following the retirement of Dr. Bisarya at 
Rashmi Surgery, Old Colwyn on 31st January 2017, the Health Board would be managing 
the Surgery for 6 months until the 31st July 2017. I am now writing to you to inform you that 
this date has changed. 

The Health Board has come to an agreement with neighbouring practices that all patients 
registered with Rashmi Surgery will now be allocated to other local GP practices by the 10th 
May 2017 when Rashmi Surgery will close.   In order that we do not place too much 
additional pressure on the receiving surgeries all at once, patients will be moved in stages 
according to the ward in which they live. Patient’s registrations will therefore move at 
different times over a period of 5 weeks on or before the 11th May. 

This means that you will be allocated to Cadwgan Surgery on the 11th May 2017. The 
surgery details are as follows: 

Cadwgan Surgery 

11 Bodelwyddan Avenue 

Old Colwyn 

LL29 9NP 

Tel: 01492 515410 

Your patient records will be automatically transferred to your allocated surgery on the above 
date and you do not need to take any action. If you do not want to be registered with this 
practice you may choose to re-register with any other practice as long as you live within 
their boundary area.  

Please be aware that, if you so wish, you are eligible to receive a ‘newly registered patient’ 
consultation with your new practice once you are registered.  

Please note that services continue to be available for you at Rashmi Surgery from 
now until the date of your transfer to the allocated surgery.    

If you have any queries or comments please contact: 

Email:  BCU.ConwyPrimaryCare@wales.nhs.uk 
 

Address:  Central Area Primary Care Team, Ground Floor, Llandudno Hospital, 
Llandudno, Conwy LL30 1LB 

 

el/Ffon: 01352 803220 or 01286 674261 

E-bost / Email:  
BCUConwyPrimaryCare@wales.nhs.uk 

Dyddiad / Date: as post marked 
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Telephone:  01352 803220 or 01286 674261 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Bethan Jones, Area Director  


